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Re: APP-12

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
(Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power
Plant, Units 1 and 2) NRC
Docket Nos. 50-275A, 50-323A

Dear Mr. Walters:

This refers to our telephone conversation of October 30, 1984 and your *

letter of the same date concerning the captioned matter. Pursuant to your
request I have enclosed a copy of the United States Department of Justice's
advice letter to the Nuclear Regulatory Comission in connection with PG&E's
application to construct the Stanislaus Nuclear Project. As I advised the
license conditions submitted in connection with Stanislaus are now a part
of the Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant licenses.

Please call me if you have any questions concerning the enclosed material.

Sincerely,

4<ge Li . 9 ,.
Benjamin H. Vogler
Deputy Antitrust Counsel
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